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QMC auditors are aware of the above options. Our team is working on an electronic version with
ASTM that will be available as soon as possible. Watch for an additional bulletin announcing its
release.

We apologize for any inconvenience or confusion this shortage may cause. Rest assured that
we are working to resolve the situation as soon as possible.

If you have any questions about the temporary change to this particular requirement, please
don’t hesitate to contact AISC Certification at certification@aisc.org or 312.670.7520.
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